
 

 

 

29th June 2021 

 

Ref: EatGrub Insect eating in class  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian - Assalaamu alaikum / Peace be with you, 

 

In Year 8, Geography pupils are learning about Global Issues such as sea based plastic pollution and 
the ongoing issue of feeding the growing global population.  
 
 
We are currently exploring the positives and negatives of eating insects as a sustainable source of 
protein and are looking at the Big Question: Can eating insects help save the world? As part of our 
research into this topic we have brought some edible Crickets from the company EatGrub, please do 
see the packs at Eat Grub - Delicious edible insects for snacking and cooking. 
 
 
In Geography this week your daughter will be given the option of trying some EatGrub Roasted Crickets. Our 
Faith Lead has confirmed that across most schools of thought eating crickets is Halal. Eating the provided snack 
is 100% optional and no one will be forced to participate. 

 
 
Kind Regards,  

 
Lisa Kiely  
Assistant Principal 
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                  
 

https://www.eatgrub.co.uk/

